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Dear Director, 
 
Breeding these animals for our own entertainment and sport is a disgrace. The way these animals 
are pushed beyond their limits then killed when they aren't fast enough is disgusting and 
immoral. Using drugs to further the speed of greyhounds is abhorrent. This whole industry is 
absolutely revolting and something needs to be done. In a perfect world this industry would be 
shut down completely, however the likelihood of this occurring is minimal so at this stage I 
would settle for the  humane treatment of all animals, no drug abuse and as a side note - maybe 
the owners/trainers should be racing then bludgeoned when they don't finish a fast enough. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Louise Cronk 
 


